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December 2, 2020 
 
 
 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus OH  43215 
 
 
RE:       In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Power Company for an Increase in Electric 

Distribution Rates, Case Nos. 20-585-EL-AIR, 20-586-EL-ATA, and 20-587-EL-
AAM. 

 
 
Dear Docketing Division: 
 
Enclosed is the letter notifying municipalities that the Staff Report of Ohio Power 
Company’s Application for an Increase in Electric Distribution Rates, Case Nos. 20-585-
EL-AIR, et al., and filed by the Staff of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio on 
November 18, 2020, was amended in order to correct a clerical error contained within the 
schedules of the Staff Report for which three values were erroneously deleted.  
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
Cc:  Parties of Record 
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December 1, 2020 

 
 
 
RE:       In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Power Company for an Increase in Electric 

Distribution Rates, Case Nos. 20-585-EL-AIR, 20-586-EL-ATA, and 20-587-EL-
AAM. 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the Staff Report filed by the Staff of the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio on November 18, 2020, and sent to you by certified mail on 
November 19, 2020, in accordance with R.C. 4909.19, was amended in order to correct a clerical 
error contained within the schedules of the Staff Report for which three values were erroneously 
deleted. Staff notes that this clerical error does not affect the revenue requirement, adjustments, 
or any other recommendations contained in the text of the Staff Report.  The Staff Report filed 
on November 25, 2020, is intended to supersede and replace in its entirety the Staff Report filed 
on November 18, 2020. 
 
You may find a copy of the amended Staff Report filed on November 25, 2020, on the Public 
Utilities Commission of Ohio’s Docketing Information System (DIS), which can be found at 
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/. 
 

 

Enter “20-585-
EL-AIR” here. 

http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/
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